
 

 

Mather Avenue Surgery         June 2024 

Welcome to our relaunched Mather News. Your health is our priority & we look forward                                                 

to sharing key information with you every quarter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

IF YOU CHANGE 
ANY OF YOUR 

CONTACT 
DETAILS 

PLEASE LET US 
KNOW!  

Repeat 
prescriptions take                    
two full working       
days to process.                         

Please note, at busy 
times, it may take a 

little longer. 

 

PATCHS is a new easy way to contact the surgery online to request a sick note. 

 REGISTER TODAY. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                    

Did you know?  
You can save time getting your repeat prescription: You can order 
your repeat medication with the click of a button on the NHS App.                                                                  
You can also check if your prescription has been issued. 
 

 

 

 

Appointments Not Attended 

Whilst we understand sensitive circumstances that can lead to being unable to inform us of 
not attending an appointment, it is important that those who can, do.     

This year alone, January to date we have had 406 ‘did not attends’.  

This is not a rate we can sustain. 

Staff News 
Our lovely                                         

Dr Pam McCrossan is 
retiring from                           

Mather Avenue Surgery                 
after 25 years. 

We will miss her so very 
much. But most of all we 
want to wish Pam all the 

very best in her next chapter 
as she begins her very well-

deserved retirement. 

Thank you, Pam, for your 
commitment and care                       
to us all since 1999! 


